
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Lower School Families, 
 
I am excited to announce our Summer Learning Challenges for students entering grades 1st through 5th! We will have two 
separate challenges, a Math iReady Challenge & the Principal’s Reading Challenge.  Please see the details below for each 
challenge: 
 
Math iReady Challenge- Students are challenged to log in and complete My Path lessons on iReady Math for at least 45 
minutes per week.  Students will need to specifically log these 45 minutes on their “My Path’’ as this ensures students are 
receiving instruction on the skills, they specifically need to push them to the next level.  Each week, students who have 
completed 45 minutes on their Math “My Path” will have their names entered on a spreadsheet for a special drawing during 
our first week of school! The more weeks you complete the challenge, the more chances you will have of winning the grand 
prize! The Grand Prize will be a $25 gift certificate to Atoka’s Railroad Adventure Plus! The Grand Prize drawing will take place 
on Friday, August 9th!  
 
To make things even MORE fun, we will have a weekly drawing on Tuesdays! Your name will be entered into the drawing on 
Monday morning of each week if you have logged 45 minutes of learning on your “Math My Path”. We will announce the 
winner each week on our FB/IG pages, and I will contact you by phone to claim your prize! Prizes will include:   
 
-Marble Run Building Set (June 4th Drawing) 
-STEM Building Blocks Kit (June 11th Drawing) 
-Electronic Doodle Pad (June 18th Drawing) 
-Magnetic Tile Set (June 25th Drawing) 
-Bubble Gum Machine (July 2nd Drawing)  
-Bluetooth Speaker (July 9th Drawing)  
-String Art Kit (July 16th Drawing)  
  

(Students will ONLY have access to iReady from May 23rd through July 16th.) 
 
Principal’s Reading Challenge- Students are challenged to fill in their “Summer Reading Poster” each time they finish reading a 
book.  Students should color in one of the books and label it with the title of the story they read.  Students are to bring in their 
completed posters by Friday, August 9th and we will display them in the hallways for everyone to see! Be sure to post your 
picture reading and coloring in your poster on social media and use our hashtag “SOARINGTHROUGHSUMMER” so we can keep 
up with your summer learning adventures!    
 
Students who turn in completed posters on Friday, August 9th will have their name entered into a drawing for one $25 gift 
certificate to Atoka’s Railroad Adventure Plus!          
     
Thank you for your support of your student’s at-home learning this summer!  Please don’t hesitate to contact me with your 
questions!  Thank you for your partnership! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Sara Burks 

Lower School Principal  

sburks@tiptonchristianacademy.com  
         

iReady Login Info: 

Username: __________________ 

Password: ___________________ 
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